
 

  To Benefit The L. Suzio Family Foundation 

P. O. Box 748 

Meriden, CT  06450 

 

38th annual tournament         

Dear Friend and Supporter, 

 

Thank you for your generous, continued support of the Steven J. Suzio Memorial Golf 

Tournament.  Due to your generosity, we have been able to award scholarships annually 

and support many local charities. In 2024, we were also able to be the Title Sponsors of the 

Special Olympics golf competition. It was held on September 15th and over 100 athletes 

from all around the state competed. 
 

The 38th annual Steven J. Suzio Golf Tournament will be held on Thursday, June 5, 2025 at 

Tunxis Plantation in Farmington.  The entry fee includes a round of golf, a “swag bag”, lunch 

on the course and dinner for one at the Aqua Turf. The options for this year have changed. 

There is now an 18-hole round (limited to 240 golfers on two courses) and a 9-hole round 

(limited to 64 golfers).    
                     (if available) 

         Round          Registration Time      Tee Off Time      Cost         After May 23rd 

18-Hole 8:45am to 10am 10:30 am $ 200 $ 220 

9-Hole 11:30 to 12:00 12:30pm $ 110 $ 130 
 

Prizes will be awarded for Low Team Under Par, Longest Drive, Closest to the Pin and Hole-

in-One.  We are proud the tournament has become so popular, but this means that 

demand for participation has increased.  Please get your registration form along with your 

payment in early!  We don’t want you to be disappointed by missing the tournament!!!!!  
 

All registration fees and entry forms must be received by May 23, 2025 

FOURSOMES WILL NOT BE RESERVED UNTIL FULL PAYMENT  

FROM ALL 4 GOLFERS HAS BEEN RECEIVED 

 

Dinner with stations at the Aqua Turf will begin at 4:00 PM.  Additional guest tickets for the 

dinner can be purchased for $85 (see enclosed form).  

  

We are looking for donations of tickets for sports, concerts or theater events, as well as gift 

certificates, merchandise or travel packages for our raffle.  Please see the registration form 

and consider being a tournament sponsor or advertising in our tournament book.  Also, if 

you would like to contribute to our golfer’s “swag bag”, please contact us.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Len or Ric Suzio or Cortnei Dolan, at 

203-237-8421. 

 

Thanks again for your support and we hope to see you on June 5th.  Always remember, 

YOU are the key to our success! 

 

Sincerely, 

The Steven J. Suzio Memorial Golf Tournament Committee 
 

P.S.   Please include your payment with your completed registration form. 
  

Visit our website….www.stevenjsuziogolftournament.org 

 


